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MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Robin Scheu, Chair, House Appropriations Committee 

 

From:  Theresa Wood, Chair, House Human Services Committee 

 

Date:  February 28, 2025 

 

Subject: FY 26 HHS Budget Recommendations 

 

 

On behalf of the House Human Services Committee please accept the attached 

recommendations regarding the FY 26 budget and accompanying language.  Thank you 

for the opportunity to weigh in on the priorities that impact Vermonters – from the very 

young to our older citizens. 

 

The House Human Services Committee identifies these appropriation amounts as being 

necessary to fully support the human services of Vermonters and, to the extent funds are 

available, recommends their inclusion in the budget within these prioritization categories. 

 

I am available to provide further information at your request, and my apologies for 

missing the deadline. 

 

/s 

Attachments 

 

CC: Jill Krowinski, Speaker 

 

 

 

 

 


